In response to two student emergencies this semester, the Provost Council determined that UD should be doing more to help students affected by serious illness or injury. It was decided that each college would designate a point person to coordinate communication and mobilize support services (e.g. visit from University Chaplain, circulation of prayer requests, faculty notifications, etc.) for students from their area. The individuals listed below can be contacted as necessary.

Braniff Graduate School

Dr. Joshua Parens - parens@udallas.edu - 972-721-5241

Constantin College

Dr. David Andrews - andrews@udallas.edu - 972-721-5039

Cowan-Blakley Memorial Library

Cherie Hohertz - chohertz@udallas.edu - 972-721-5040

Gupta College of Business

Undergraduate Students - Shelia Howard - showard@udallas.edu - 972-721-5303 Graduate Students - Sharon Gibbs - sgibbs@udallas.edu - 972-721-5003

Neuhoff School of Ministry

Continuing Education Students - Melissa Hernandez - <u>mahernandez@udallas.edu</u> - 972-721-4118

Degree Seeking Students - Sheri Collier - scollier@udallas.edu - 972-265-5814